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Get your discounts today!

For more information on Blazeman Warrior Discounts, contact Klong@waronals.com


Make a donation today! 

Join Team Blazeman! 

 

The following is  the list of registered Blazeman Warriors. We are proud to have you representing us on the battlefields!
 

 

Clark Archibald
John Mcnamara
Kevin Perkins
Melissa Merson
Thomas Martwinski
Jennifer Bornemann
Kathleen Fetissoff
Linda Laird
Chris Ellinghaus
Fabrice Le Det
Petra Le Det
Nick Logan
Ran Korolik
Erik Feeney
Christopher Giordano
Charlie Dunne
Karen O'Riordan
Mia Richter
Jennifer Tebbetts
Debbie Ragals
Brian Breen
Dru Bornhoeft
Cheryl Iseberg
Richard Volpe
Christopher Price
Alexander Ha
Gregory Hoots
Tricia Ryan
Domnick Nelson
David Knight
Caryn Blanke
Douglas Munsee
Alexis Andrianopoulos
Glenn Hines
Philip Clark
Susan Langevin
Karen Duffy
Mike Duffy
Brian Duffy
Kevin Long
Steven Perunovich
Sean Dutra
Michael Ricci
Cathy Ruf
Ed Bullock
Ryan Van Praet
Doreen DiMeglio
Judy Pratt
Michael Keim
Barbara Altemus
April Colescott
Gabe Fiscus
Ken Fanelli
Larry O'Connell
Caryn De Filippo
Jennifer Brady
Diego Avalos
Megan Knepper
Brian Kochanek
Paul Nowicki
Ron Salmon
Barry Conrad
Christopher Demers
Jennie Eddy
Marty Peterson
Jack Keenan
Dennis Joyce
Rob Duguay
John Plumley
Kimberly Magee
Sean Waklee
Christine Suter
Collette Bates
Brad Culp
T. Connelly
Michael Carr
Richard Higgs
Sean McNamara
Jason Biggs
Henry Hoyle
John Purvis
Leah Roberts
Robert Maldonado
Bill Peloso
Shelley Farmer
Michele Solomon
Daniel Molloy 

Michael Ireland

Michael Hicks, Jr.

Leanda Cave

Ryan Close

Courtney Greene

Thomas Simmons

Colin Lake

Tim Smit

Jordan Bryden

Kim Williams

Chris Parker

Shawn Mahoney

Lisa Unger

John Ryan

Dana Ryan

Conn Jackson

Michael Mathers

JD Mathers

Nancy Nicklas

 

NEW WEBSITE DESIGN
Keep checking us out at www.waronALS.com. The new design will be ready to go soon!
Blazeman Warriors,
 

Welcome to the February War on ALS news. Whether you are a warrior who competes on the course or a non-racing advocate for ALS there is something in this issue for everyone - events to benefit the Blazeman Foundation for ALS, fundraising success stories, and training tips to bring you out of the off season.

 

Did you know that you can register your triathlon club with Team Blazeman? Make sure to read about the Emerald City Multisport Team and all they do to support the War on ALS. Our list of individual team members keeps growing too - have you registered yet?
 

Blazeman Warriors Raise, Race, and Roll for those who can't. Let's not forget that we do this for a cause bigger than ourselves. Tell the story, spread the word about ALS, recruit another person to join Team Blazeman, and let us know how we can support you as you support the War on ALS.
 

 

strength & honor,
Karen Duffy
Blazeman Foundation for ALS
Blazeman Foundation for ALS a CEO Challenge Charity
By Ted Kennedy

 

CEO Challenges is the world leader in sport competitions for CEOs and started with the CEO Challenge at Ironman USA Lake Placid in 2001.   The CEO Ironman Challenge program has now expanded to eight locations around the world, with the fastest finishers from each earning a slot to the CEO Ironman Challenge World Championship in Hawaii.  The winner in Hawaii is granted the title of 'Fittest CEO ® in the World'!

 

CEOs who take part in these events really do love to compete. They compete for business constantly, and love the feeling of accomplishment when they achieve success. These individuals have typically achieved any goal they have set out for themselves, and they like to be around people like themselves - goal-setting, high-achievers who let nothing get in their way. 

 

A portion of the proceeds from each event are donated to charity, and for 2008 CEO Challenges is very pleased to announce that the official charity of all CEO Ironman Challenge events will be the Blazeman Foundation fighting the War on ALS. 

 

To see more on CEO Challenges, including the CEOs signed up for each event, please go to www.ceochallenges.com. 

2008 Spin A Thon for ALS
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March 1, 2008 is the annual Spin A Thon for ALS. To host or find an event in your area click here.
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Warrior of the Month-Megan Knepper
By Karen Duffy 
 

Ironmanlive.com had this to say about our February Blazeman Warrior of the Month after Ironman Florida in November: Former Division I All American Swimmer Megan Knepper was in charge of the W18-24 division from the start of the race. Putting her swim background to good use, Knepper exited the water in 50:55, nearly 10 minutes ahead of any of her fellow competitors. After hammering out a 5:31:08 bike split, this youngster ran an impressive 3:35:14 marathon. Megan has only been racing for two years but she has managed to qualify for the Ford Ironman World Championships twice! Her time of 10:02:36 was good enough for first place in her division by close to one hour twenty minutes, a new course record for W18-24 and third amateur female overall. Knepper is the real deal and you can bet the women in her new category (W25-29) will have her on their radar for next season. This warrior has not only set the triathlon world on fire but she's raised a lot of money for the Blazeman Foundation for ALS at the same time. 
 

Megan grew up in western Maryland and attended the University of Maryland on a swimming scholarship and graduated with a degree in Kinesiology. Since graduation she's worked in the fitness industry in northern Virginia and currently works as a strength and conditioning coach at TNT Fitness. In 2005 coworkers who were avid triathletes encouraged Megan to do a race, thinking that with her swimming background she would do fairly well. She did her first triathlon, the Dewey Beach Sprint Triathlon, won her age group and was 4th overall! Megan decided to enter a few more triathlons the following year. After retiring from competitive swimming, I was looking for a competitive outlet and triathlon was just what I was looking for. In 2006, I bought a tri bike and competed in a few local triathlons. I ended up winning some and realized that maybe I could go farther in triathlon with some specific training. So I started training more seriously for 2007. I had a breakthrough year. At my first race of the year (Eagleman 70.3), I won my age group W18-24 and ended up qualifying for Kona.
 

It was at Eagleman that Megan learned about the Blazeman Foundation for ALS. Jon Blais had passed away the week before the race and his life was celebrated at the event. Megan was immediately touched and knew all about ALS since she has an uncle with the disease. After Eagleman Megan decided she needed to get involved. She wanted to raise money to stop ALS and spread awareness.
 

I feel as Blazeman Warriors, it is our duty to speak for those that are no longer with us or those that can't speak for themselves anymore. The disease takes them away so fast that it makes it very difficult to raise awareness quickly. After qualifying for Kona, I began asking friends, family, coworkers, clients, anybody, etc. for donations to the Blazeman Foundation for ALS. I wanted to compete in Kona for Jon, my Uncle Dave, and all other ALS warriors out there. I sent out emails to everyone I knew asking them to sponsor me. I got very personal describing my Uncle Dave's struggles, the disease specifics, the significance of Jon's Kona race, and my own attempt at the distance. People really responded to the emotions I tried to convey. People responded in a big way! Megan registered for Team Blazeman at the Sprint Level, giving her a $75.00 fundraising commitment. In just a few months she blew that goal away and raised nearly $4000.00! She told the story, educated people about ALS, and asked for help. 
 

A few days before Kona Megan fell ill that nasty gastrointestinal bug. She attempted the Ironman distance anyway but under advisement of the medical staff had to pull out during the early portions of the bike. Megan was not finished though and traveled to Ironman Florida three weeks later to try it again. As you read above she qualified again for Kona 2008 to go back and finish what she started. I will take on Kona again and I will do it for my Uncle Dave, Jon, and all others that have fought or are currently fighting ALS. It is the least I can do.
Emerald City Multisport Team Helps Out a Cause Greater Than Their Own
By Mary Lassiter 
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In early 2007, when our team was just forming in Seattle, Washington, many of our members had just watched the 2006 Ironman World Championships at our indoor training center (on one of our many winter rainy days). What they had seen through the story of The Blazeman inspired not only our team members but grew into a team mission. As a team, we brainstormed ideas of what we could do to help carry the message of The Blazeman. As of today, Emerald City Multisport Team has incorporated helping the The Blazeman Foundation for ALS in the following ways:

         On our uniforms have the Blazeman logo on the front. In doing so, our members are reminded at each race they compete in that they are racing for a greater cause than themselves.

         A percentage of each membership fee to our team goes directly to the Blazeman Foundation for ALS.

         We have put on two successful training programs to not only help raise money for The Blazeman Foundation but to educate others to get out and make a difference.

As a new team, we have raised over $600 for 2007 and already have plans to increase our fundraising this year. For more information on Emerald City Multisport Team, please visit their webiste by clicking here.  

Road Race Benefits the War on ALS
By Jennifer Murphy 

 

Attention Northeast Warriors! The Hartford Track Club is sponsoring the second annual Greater Hartford ¼ Marathon on Saturday April 5, 2008 in West Hartford, CT. This race is a USA/TF CT Grand Prix Championship event. All proceeds to benefit the Blazeman Foundation for ALS! For more information or to register online click here . Don't delay, register today! 

 

Gearing Up for Spring with Speed Work
Tips from triathlon pro Matt Reed
  

Ah the winter blues have hit us all. 

But a good way to spice up the running base training of winter is a good speed session. 

You can accomplish this in a few ways...
1. find a local road race (5k to 8K is optimum, no longer than 10K or you are back to base pace) 
2. find a group of training partners and head to a track 
3. grab your ipod and hit the treadmill
It is the middle of cold winter so our legs tend to get used to base training pace. Mixing it up with some faster intervals is a great way to get the legs remembering the warm days of racing, to work on our form and to pump up that heart rate.

With that being said, a personal best should really not be the focus but rather whatever the interval or distance, good form and a solid finish should be. Start out a little slower than you would in the heart of the season, and try to end the race/session faster than you started.

Here is a great sample workout for the treadmill:

Warm up 15 minutes at base pace  (let's assume 8 min pace/mile)

5 min at 8 % faster than base pace (about 7:25 pace)
4 min at 10%  faster than base pace (about 7:10 pace)
3 min at 12% faster than base pace (about 7:00 pace)
2 min at 14% faster than base pace  (about 6:50 pace)
1 min at 16% faster than base pace (about 6:30 pace)

Repeat twice. Keep the elevation of treadmill same- .5 to 1 % grade.
Rest interval is half of the running time i.e. 5 minute interval gets 2:30 rest.

For the track you can do the same but set up distances...
1600 meters
1200 meters
1000 meters
800 meters
400 meters

 and repeat.

Remember pick an interval you can finish the complete session with. The idea is to do the full set and repeat...

Cheers, fast feet and see you all this spring. Train Hard, Race Harder!

Big Matty Reed
www.mattyreed.com
 

Photo Gallery
Just a few photos submitted by your teammates from 
recent events. Keep 'em coming!
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Glenn Hines in a snowy road race.
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Emerald Multisport Team members pose before a race.
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Nick Logan recovers after Eagleman 2007
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On May 2, 2005, twenty-year Multi-Sport veteran Jon Blais a.k.a. "Blazeman" at age 33 was diagnosed with the fatal motor neuron disease ALS (Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis). Blazeman dubbed himself the "ALS Warrior Poet" and brought his battle to the big island of Hawaii on October 15th that year, where he became the first person with ALS to complete the Ironman World Championships. It was his last race. In 2006, a number of athletes, inspired by Jon's 2005 efforts, rolled across the finish line in Hawaii in honor of Jon and his battle against ALS. In 2007, the Blazeman Foundation for ALS expanded Team Blazeman, comprised of "Blazeman Warriors" who have committed to raising awareness and funding a search for a cure for ALS... "So  Others May Live."
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